
 

 

 

28 February 2019 
 

 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge St  
Sydney NSW 2000 

 

 

Market Update 

Freedom Insurance Group Limited (Freedom) advises that the preparation and review by the 

external auditor of its Half Year FY 2019 financial accounts is ongoing.  Freedom is unable to provide 

an accurate estimate of when the review will be completed.  Consequently, lodgement of its 

Appendix 4D for the period ending 31 December 2018 statement will be delayed. 

Further to its ASX announcement of 6 February 2019, in relation to the voluntary suspension of 

trading of its securities, Freedom confirms it is in discussions with key stakeholders regarding its 

financial position. The Company is not in a position to update the market on these discussions and 

their progress at this time.   
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